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Sweet Home Emergency Ministries

1115 Long St

Sweet Home, OR  97386

July 7, 2012

Dear Friends of SHEM,

We are using this newsletter to introduce Jeff Rice, who assumed the duties of office manager as of July 1st. We are happy to have him and he will be a great asset for SHEM. 

It is nearing the end of SHEM's fiscal year, so we have been busy preparing the necessary paperwork that, as well as the required reports for several important grants are coming up soon. Speaking of grants, the funding to continue SHEM's programs has arrived for another year! We are in the process of researching several other grants ranging from facilities improvement to additional rent and utility assistance for clients in danger of being evicted or having vital services shut off.

We’d like to share some statistics with you about how SHEM has been serving our community. Every month there are over 300 emergency food boxes distributed.  In June, this fed over 1100 people, with nearly half of these being children. There were 18 households receiving financial assistance for the prevention of eviction, emergency shelter, propane for cooking, and shut-off notices for electricity and water. Since expanding the Manna hot meal program to three meals per week, the number of plates served has increased to over 1000 per month, with about 175 individuals dining together. 

The letter carrier’s food drive was very successful, and brought us over 5000 pounds of food – so much that the volunteers were unable to sort the entire amount at once. Thank goodness it wasn’t rainy and we were able to leave the remainder outside under a tarp until the next distribution day when we were able to complete the job.

We hope you will be seeing a change in our building’s appearance soon. As many of you know, our roof has been plagued with leaks, and we hope to have it replaced this summer. If you would like to make a donation dedicated to the roof project, it would be greatly appreciated. This will help us to provide a healthier environment for our volunteers and clients and extend the life of our building.

As ever we are still in need of helping hands here at SHEM. Without our volunteers and donors, we would not be able to function as we do. We gladly accept teenagers as volunteers (with parental permission), and it is a very good reference to have on any scholarship or college applications, as well as looking great on a resume. If your teen complains about being bored this summer, please consider sharing them with us in serving others less fortunate in our community. 
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541-367-6504

www.shemfoodbank.org  


